
What time does school start and end? 

School Hours: 

Mondays 8:30am -2:25pm 

Tuesday-Fridays 8:30am-3:25pm 

What time can my child arrive at school? 

The campus will open each morning at 7:55am for students who get dropped off or walk to school. 

When is breakfast served? 

Breakfast is served from 7:55-8:25am and is free for all students. 

How does my child know his/her bus stop? 

Transportation information can be found on the school district’s website under “Find my bus stop” at 

Transportation Services / Find My Bus Stop (hillsboroughschools.org). You can expect delays with bus 

transportation as schools re-open. We appreciate your understanding as our drivers do their very best 

to transport students safely and promptly to and from school each day.  

Where can my senior park? 

A big change this year is the location for seniors who drive to school. Beginning tomorrow, seniors may 

only park in the front stadium lot on the south end of the lot facing Osborne. Faculty parking remains on 

the north end of the stadium lot. The back parking lot is off limits to students as it serves as the bus 

ramp and poses potential safety concerns. The overflow parking for students and juniors is near the HDA 

ramp across from Memorial Middle.  Hangtags will go on sale to seniors the week of August 16.  

What is the policy on wearing masks for students? 

 At this time, masks are required on campus for students unless you complete the “opt out form” which 

is located on our website. Please discuss your expectations for wearing a mask with your child. As we 

open, it is critical that we work together to reduce the spread of covid-19. If your child is sick, please 

keep him or her home. If your child tests positive for COVID19 or is in contact with someone who tests 

positive for COVID-19, please keep your child home and call us at 276-5620 ext 244 or ext 225.  We will 

provide further guidance about your child’s return to school.  

How do I report my child’s absence? 

Call 813-276-5620 and press 1  

 

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/Page/3708

